
Invitation Letter 
Dear colleague,  

This is the final call-for-paper for APSAEM2014. Due to several requests from 
conference participants, the organizing Committee has decided to extend the dateline 
until June 10 for the digest submission and until June 20 for the digest acceptance 
notification. 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I would like to invite YOU to 
participate in the 8th Asia Pacific Symposium on Applied Electromagnetics 
and Mechanics (APSAEM2014). The symposium will be held at Taichung, Taiwan, 
on July 22 to July 25, 2014.  

The symposium will be a good opportunity for highlighting the new results and 
directions of the applied electromagnetics and mechanics. Based upon your 
contribution to this field, we expect that you could give a speech at our symposium. 
Certainly, you can look through the program and select a track for your priority. 

  The participants of the symposium will have the opportunity to take part in 
the wide spectrum of categories for technical presentations, including keynote lectures 
and regular papers of both oral and poster session types. We look forward to seeing 
YOU in Taichung, Taiwan. 

The homepage of the symposium has been updated, including the registration fee 
for student attendant and the important dates. Also the section of “registration and 
submission” has also been enacted. For more details about the symposium, please feel 
free to contact me or log on the conference website: 
http://www.apsaem2014.nchu.edu.tw. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Prof. Chin-Yih Hong 
Chairman of Organizing Committee of APSAEM2014 
Graduate Institute of Biomedical Engineering 
National Chung Hsing University 
250 Kuo Kuang Road, Taichung 40227, Taiwan 
Tel: (886)-4-2284-0733 
Fax: (886)-4-2285-2422 
Email: bme@dragon.nchu.edu.tw   

http://www.apsaem2014.nchu.edu.tw/

